Parent-Teacher
@y Conferences

With the 1st quarter almost at an end, it is time to think about parent/teacher
conferences. This is your opportunity, as a parent, to discuss your child’s individual
progress with us.

Fifth grade conferences are handled differently than K-4! Please read the
following information carefully!!

1.) Conferences are scheduled for Thursday, October 19th from 1:00pm -
8:00pm, in ALL buildings. Please keep in mind, the Dunklin R-V Schools will
not be in session on this day. Also, time will be set aside for teachers to eat
dinner.

2.) Fifth grade teachers will meet in teams.
Buehler/Umfleet will meet in Mrs. Buehler’s room
Henson/Senkerik will meet in Mrs. Henson’s room
Svoboda/Kieschnick will meet in Mrs. Svoboda’s room

3.) The time will be split into “Scheduled Conference Time”’and “Open
Conference Time”.

4.) Scheduled conferences are requested by the teachers. NOT all
students will need these. We will contact you to set up a specific time. ALL
LETTERS WILL BE SENT BY OCTOBER 7TH! Time slots are 20 minutes
between 1PM-5:20 PM and one more from 6 - 6:20PM.

5.) The remaining time will be available for Open Conferences, from
6:30-8PM. Chairs will be set up in the hall, and teachers will meet with
parents on a first-come, first serve basis. A sign-up sheet will be placed in
the hall to avoid any confusion as to who is next.

Please let us know if you have questions. We thank you for your support and
look forward to seeing you at conference time.

Pifth Grade Teachens



